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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Pam Mines and I am the President and Founder of the JP JumPers 

Foundation, a 501c3 organization here in Richmond, VA.  I am writing this letter of 

support for 6335 Restaurant because of how they have “JumPed In” for the JP JumPers 

Foundation and the Special Needs Community.  Annually the JP JumPers Foundation 

has a Special Needs Worship Service where hundreds of individuals who are affected 

by Special Needs receive gifts from the JP JumPers Giving Tree.  For this annual event, 

we need a location big enough for us to wrap and organize almost 500 gifts one week 

before they are to be distributed.  Not only that, but we need this venue to be donated.  

This will be the 3rd year that 6335 Restaurant has opened their doors for 5 hours at no 

cost so that the “Givers” can drop off their gifts to be wrapped. 

 We are so happy that we don’t have to look for a venue for the “wrapping party” 

every year.  It’s tremendously helpful that 6335 opens their doors for this oftentimes 

overlooked community.  Not only that but WHENEVER I need Seung Kim, Chris McNeil 

or Johnny James to “JumP In” to help out the JP JumPers in any way, they do so 

without hesitation.  We are able to serve so many families because of what 6335 

Restaurant does to help with the final step of our JP JumPers Christmas Giving Tree.  

We appreciate them and are proud to call them our community partner.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 804-814-5846 

or via email at Pam.Mines@JPJumPersFoundation.org. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Pam Mines 
 

Pam Mines 

President/Founder 

JP JumPers Foundation 
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6710 S. Grand Brook Circle 
Richmond, Virginia 23225 
August 23, 2017 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I am Vashti E. Mallory, a retired Richmond Public Schools Educator. Currently, I am co-chair of 
the Richmond Education Association-Retired. I have had the pleasure of working with Seung 
Kim for the past year, as she has very graciously allowed the REA-R to hold their quarterly 
meeting at her establishment, 63Thirty5. I have also had the pleasure of having a birthday party 
there. The atmosphere and ambiance in 63Thirty5 is very relaxing and safe.  I have found Seung 
Kim to be very accomadating and serious about upholding the integrity of her establishment.  
Because of the support that Seung Kim has always offered me when I needed to schedule a 
meeting, the professional way in which she conducts business, and her cooperative nature I am 
writing hold-heartedly in support of her as she seeks to secure the special permit that she has 
applied for in her effort to enhance  her business.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vashti E. Mallory 


